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23rd February 2024 
 
Dear Parent(s)  

Notification of Year 5 Trips 
 

Class(es) Year 5 

Trip to… St Margaret Ward Catholic Academy 

Date of trips Wednesday, 28th February 2024 (1pm – 3.00pm) & 
Wednesday, 13th March  2024 (1pm & 3.00pm) 

Children to be at school Usual time, no later than 8.50am 

Return to school Children will have their lunch, go to St Margaret Ward and return in time for the 
end of the school day – 3.20pm. 

Cost NO CHARGE 

Please provide ONLINE consent by Tuesday, 27th February 2024 

Other requirements • School uniform to be worn 

• Bring a water bottle  
 
Year 5 have been invited to join St Margaret Ward for a music outreach session during the afternoons of Wednesday, 28th February & Wednesday, 
13th March 2024 . Children will have their dinner at school before leaving. 
 
There is no charge for this visit.   
 
If your child is asthmatic and doesn’t bring their inhaler with them they will not be able to participate in the trip. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs D. Farmer 
Principal 

Please give consent on Scopay for both trips by  
Tuesday, 27th February 2024. 


